
 
 

Gym Drive Weekday Closure 
As part of a continuing effort to provide a pedestrian-friendly environment, Gymnasium Drive 

will be closed to vehicle traffic (except the OLLI Trolley) from West Campus Drive, passing Titan 

Gymnasium, to Lot H (west side of Ruby Gerontology Center). 

 

The street will be closed throughout the fall semester Monday through Thursday from 9:00 

a.m. to 4:00 p.m. Gymnasium Drive will be open to vehicle traffic after 4:00 p.m. Monday 

through Thursday, and all day Friday through Sunday. Gymnasium Drive will be open to the OLLI 

Trolley at all times. 

 

If you hail a ride service, such as Uber, Lyft, OC ACCESS or shuttle from your retirement 

community, be sure to direct them to enter and exit the campus either from the Yorba Linda 

Blvd. entrance (North Campus Drive/Associated Road) or the Nutwood Avenue entrance (Folino 

Drive), and traverse along East Campus Drive along the 57 Freeway to the RGC. East Campus 

Drive is open to through traffic going past the construction site. 

 

The official drop-off/pick-up point at the Ruby Gerontology Center for the above-referenced 

ride services is at the main entrance of the RGC in Lot J (east side of RGC). See the University 

map at http://parking.fullerton.edu/. 

 

If you have any questions, contact the OLLI office at 657-278-2446 or olli-info@fullerton.edu. 
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